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Environmental Health and Drinking Water Branch 

 

EHDWB Circular Letter #2021-59 

 

 

TO:   Community Public Water Systems 

 

FROM:  Lori Mathieu, Branch Chief,  

  Environmental Health and Drinking Water Branch 

 

DATE:  August 9, 2021 

 

RE:  LIHWAP Survey for the Community Public Water Systems 

 

The Connecticut Department of Social Services (DSS) and Department of Public Health (DPH) 

are interested in collecting information via a survey from Connecticut's Community Public 

Water Systems. The collected data will than contribute towards the establishment of a Low 

Income Household Water Assistance Program (LIHWAP). LIHWAP intends to support qualified 

households by providing funds and assist low-income households with water bills.  

 

The Department of Public Health (DPH) Drinking Water Section (DWS) encourages all 

Community public water systems (PWS) to complete LIHWAP survey by using the following 

link or QR code: 

 

Connecticut Water Suppliers Survey 

 

 

      

 

 

 

 

 

For more details, please visit at LIHWAP webpage 

 

 

c:  Department Commissioner Heather Aaron MPH, LNHA, Department of Public Health 

 

Scan QR Code 

http://www.ct.gov/dph/publicdrinkingwater
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/9ZM63GQ
https://portal.ct.gov/DSS/Highlights/Low-Income-Household-Water-Assistance-Program-Coming-to-CT

